
 

What adventures have we been on this week? 
  

Week beginning 16/10/23 
  

  

Words of the week –   
 uncomfortable, alarm, peeped, day, a bit 

  

Rhyme of the week –   
The Name Song 

  

Poem of the week –   
Autumn  

  

Book of the week – Room on the Broom 

 

  

  

  

Understanding the 

world 

  

 

 
This week we have explored the 

season of Autumn. We have done 

lots of activities, including: leaf 

printing, autumn tree painting, 

making Autumn creations in 

playdough and making potions in 

pumpkins. 

 

 

  

  

Literacy 
  

    

Phonics 

This week in phonics we have learned to 

read and write the letter ‘x’. Please continue 

to practice all the sounds in your green set 1 

sound books at home. 

Maths 

We have been exploring ways to make 4 

in our maths this week. We have also 

been finding circles and triangles in our 

classroom environment. 

  

  

  

  

  
  

  

This week we have been drawing 

pictures of things to make Mr Bear 

happy, based on our topic story ‘Peace 

at Last’. 

We have also explored the story “Room 

on the Broom” in Drawing Club. The 

children some fantastic new animals to 

go on the broomstick and a new home 

for them to live in. 

Notes 

-Next week we are hoping to go on an 

Autumn walk (weather dependent) 

around the village to look for signs of 

Autumn.  

-We have our Halloween disco on 

Thursday, please come to school already 

in your fancy dress if you wish. 

 

 


